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2nd July 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming your children back next week on Monday 6th July: 9.15 – 12.15.  
I will be outside to greet and direct you and Miss Peters will be waiting by the atrium door.   
 
For this first week back, the Governing Body have decided to have the children in for the morning only. This 
plan will support the children to adjust to the new routines and get used to the strict procedures we have to 
follow. From listening to parents, we believe this approach will support the majority of families. There is no 
need to bring a packed lunch as your child will go home for this.  
 
This plan will be reviewed and confirmed to you by email on Friday 10th July.   Due to the complexities of 
staffing and in response to any changing government advice, we need to review our offer of provision on a 
weekly basis. Our risk assessment is ‘dynamic’ and subject to change. This can be found on the school website 
under the ‘coronavirus’ tab.  
 
From Monday, the children will be in one small group supported by adults who are familiar to them. 
 
It is important that you arrive at the correct time slot to drop and collect your child. Children must NOT arrive 
before 9.15 am.  We need your support to stick to this time as we have other children arriving before this 
time. You can arrange to collect your child earlier (with Miss Peters) if this helps you but unfortunately, we 
do not have the staffing capacity to extend hours beyond what is offered currently.  
 

Children must come with the following items packed in a small rucksack: 
 Named water bottle AND snack 

 Sun cream applied before school 

 Wearing outdoor clothing, a white school polo shirt and footwear depending on the weather (plus 
any spare clothing if you think they may need this) 

 
Thank you for all your support during this time. We cannot wait to see you and I am sure the children will 
appreciate and enjoy each other’s company!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Susannah Storey 
Headteacher 


